February 26, 2019
TARENTUM RECREATION BOARD

REGULAR MEETING

President Carrie Fox called the meeting to order at 6:00p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.

In attendance were members of the Board: ~ Gina Landa, Becky May, Carrie, Loraine White, Hugh Fox,
Cindy Homburg, Barbara Magnetta and Tim Rapp.

Loraine made the motion to approve minutes of February’s regular meeting, Gina seconded and the
minutes were approved unanimously.

President Carrie gave her report: She thanked everyone for their participation in the “Love me Tenders”
Luncheon. As she and all on the board heard were nothing but compliments, it was the greatest.

There was no treasurers report. Carrie gave Gina the receipts from the Elvis luncheon.

New Business: Following a discussion on a health fair, Barb made a motion to hold the health fair on
September 7. Cindy seconded. Everyone was in agreement and it was approved.

Also Carrie suggested having a decorating contest to keep the businesses involved and to high lighting
them. Any businesses needing help /painting/ planting etc. the Recreation would be happy to help. Gift
cards will be awarded $100, $75.00, and $50. Planting flowers would be encouraged to enter.

Carrie’s report on the concerts included the fact that there will be five new concerts including two
scheduled on Sundays. Risen To Save and Dick Tady’s Bands are scheduled for these days.

Also a report by Carrie on the progress of the Pastor Greg Blythe’s Plague followed.
Under old business: The Rivers Casino trip for March 19 is getting a great response.

The dedication for former Mayor Carl J. Magnetta, Jr. at the Tarentum Park on April 13 was reported on
by Gina. She will submit a letter to council for approval. Invitations will be mailed out shortly after that.
Speakers will be from 11:00a.m. to 12:00p.m. Then the luncheon at Tarenbee. Michelle Wright is
donating the venue to honor the former Mayor.

Discussion about our Trash and Treasure or Junk in the Trunk is scheduled on May 19™ We voted for on
$15.00 for 2 spots. That way it can be determined the approach for next year, or sooner.

Cindy gave a report on the upcoming tours of the Water Plant and Sewage Authority. Water plant tour
is at 10:00a.m. and Sewage Authority at 11:30a.m. on Saturday, March 9. Jeff Adams will conduct Water
plant tour and Tim Kuhn the Sewage Authority tour.

Motion to adjourn by Becky second by Hugh.

Next regular meeting scheduled for March 26, 2019.



